

September 14, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Due to a wide-spread power outage throughout Hamilton this morning, our system updates have been delayed. The result of this has been that families have not been notified of their child's teacher. We are working hard to correct this problem. We appreciate that many of you have tried to contact us as you have not heard from your child's teacher. Please be aware that this situation should be remedied in the next day.

We appreciate the eagerness of children to start school and we have to apologize for this unavoidable delay. Because of this, we will have to delay the start of the Virtual School one more day to **Wednesday**, **September 16**, **2020** at 9:00 a.m. so that we can coordinate all the new students who have just enrolled in our Virtual School.

All students should be assigned a classroom by this evening and should use the same username and password as used in the past to access myClass. New Kindergarten students will receive their username and password tomorrow.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your ongoing support.

Greg Tabone

Assistant Superintendent of Education

Carolyn Varrasso

(Vauasse)

Vice-Principal